
Dear Christ Church Families and Friends, 

 

I am excited to have been chosen to be your next rector. My wife 

Michelle and I are looking forward to getting to know each of you and 

becoming a part of your faith journey. 

 

I am eager to share my knowledge and experience with you and to learn from you as well. Together, 

we can continue your history of discipleship in southwest Georgia. As I read your parish profile, I was 

impressed by your many and lively ministries. 

 

I am committed to provide a safe and welcoming 

environment for all as we explore our faith in Christ and 

to grow in our understanding of God's love. I am 

confident that together we can continue to be a place of 

grace, peace, and acceptance. 

 

We anticipate being in Valdosta and worshipping the Risen Christ on Ash Wednesday. 

 

Grace and peace, 

 

Fr Hal Joseph Weidman 

712 N 7th Street 

Bismarck ND 58501 

605-390-3570 

 
    Hal & Michelle Weidman with  

grandchildren; Eliza and Bradley 

 

 


